
RADFORD SEMELE PARISH MEETING 

ANNUAL REPORT FROM SPORTS & SOCIAL CLUB 

 

Overall the Club reports that it has survived well during the past year, with grateful thanks for 

several grants. 

Though of necessity, due to Covid, being closed for the greater part of the year, much has been 

going on behind the scenes in terms of maintenance and changes in stocks of food/snacks and 

bottled drinks. 

Changes also during the year in the Committee, with retirements  but also new Committee 

members. 

In conjunction with the Community Hall four CCTV cameras have been installed to the outside of the 

building for greater security. 

April 14 saw the Club able to re-open, albeit on very limited hours and with the agreement of the 

Parish Council the it was able at present to extend the area in front of the Club, in order to welcome 

back members.    It was anticipated that on the first day business may be rather slow, whereas in 

fact the Club had its busiest day ever ! 

Though ‘normality’ as we knew it may never return, it is hoped that as restrictions ease after May 17  

opening hours can be extended. 


